
April 1, 1988
'

.

Docket No. 50-277/278 :

Mr. Edward G. Rauer, Jr.
Vice President and Genera' Counsel
Phialdelphia Electric Company
2301 Market Street
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19101

Dear Mr. Bauer:

SUBJECT: SAFETY EVALUAT!0N FOR GENERIC LETTER 83-28. ITEM 2.2.1. EQUIPMENT
CLASSIFICATION PROGRAV FOR ALL SAFETY RELATED COMPONENTS
(TAC NO. 53700/53701).

RE: PEACH ROTTOM ATOMIC POWER STATION, UNIT NOS. 2 AND 3

The Philadelphia Electric Company (licensee) was required by Ganeric t.etter
83-?8, Item 2.2.1 to describe in considerable detail the progran for
classifying all safety-related conoonents other than RTS components as
safety-related on documents and in information handling systems that are used
to control plant activities that nay affect these components. The licensee
has responded and the staff's review of these responses, as documented in the
enclosed contractor's report (EGtG-NTA-7283), finds the responses to be
acceptable. The enclosed staff safety evaluation documents concurrence with
the contractor's findings and also finds the licensee's responses for this
iten to be acceptable. We, therefore, consider Item 2.2.1 to be closed by this
action. TAC No. 53700/53701 remains open since Generic Letter 83-28, item
2.2.2 renains open.

Sincerely,

/s/

Robert E. Martin, Project Manager
Project Directorate 1-?
Division of Reactor Projects I/II

Enclosure:
As stated

DISTRIBUTION
Docket File ~ NRC PDR/LPDR
PDI-2 Reading SVarqa/B8oger
WButler M0'8cien

!
PMartin/DClark OGC I

EJordan/JPartlow ACRS (10)

'h!-q/E PDI-2/D h
nMtin:nr WButlar i/

M/ \ /88.dy/0//88 ,

r

8804110125 000401
PDR ADOCK 05 [7
P



. -

,

%, UNITED STATES,
,
e NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
$ W ASHINGTON, D. C. 20SH

| April 1, 1988
| .....

Docket No. 50-277/278 !

,
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As stated'
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